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United States Department of Energy

Via email:  LNGStudy@hq.doe.gov

Re:  2012 LNG Export Study

 

This is in reply to the comments submitted by Mike Beebe, Governor, State of

Arkansas, during the initial Comment Period ending January 25, 2013 on the 2012
LNG Export Study.

 

Governor Beebe suggests the report concludes that each LNG export scenario
reviewed by the study resulted in "net economic benefits" for the United States. I
agree with Governor Beebe and further believe the construction and operation of
LNG export terminals and increased exploration and production activity will support
thousands of jobs and billions in investment for our nation.  Hopefully, this will mean
more jobs for our veterans who have returned home from their military service.

 

I support Governor Beebe's assertion that the global opportunity for U.S. natural gas
supplies could deliver greater geopolitical stability and national security. As a
veteran, our national security is of utmost importance to me. Anything we can do to
stabilize world energy markets with U.S. natural gas, in my view would make global
economies less reliant on Russia or OPEC for energy needs.

 

Therefore, I respectfully urge you to approve without delay the pending export
project permits. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

 

Michael Wherry

Lt. United States Navy (Retired)




